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NASEM Roundtable on Aligning Incentives Subgroup - led by Maryrose Franko
The “Sending Signals” subgroup of the NASEM’s Roundtable on Aligning Incentives for Open Science is piloting language intended to send a clear signal to researchers that we value their “open” behavior, whether that is publishing in Open Access journals, sharing their data/code and other research outputs, or even posting preprints.  Fifteen funders (many of whom are HRA members) and several universities have agreed to request permission from their leadership to add this language to various documents and workflows. The NASEM Sending Signals subgroup is collecting data and anecdotes about their experiences.
APPLICATIONS AND PROGRESS REPORTS:
The sample text below can be used for applications and progress reports that funders and academic institutions can customize for their specific circumstances. 

 Foundation (University) XYZ values the open sharing of research outputs.  If applicable, describe 
1. instances where you have engaged in "open" activities (such as making articles open access and sharing data/code according to FAIR principles)
1. examples of how your open research outputs have been used by others in your discipline, in other disciplines, and/or outside of academia (include DOIs if possible), and 
1. plans to engage in open activities in the future.

NIH (OR OTHER) BIOSKETCH:
For anyone who uses the NIH Biosketch or a variation of that, we suggest modifying those instructions (or other instructions) to add this text.
“If (public) sharing of your research outputs such as data, code, or material led to scientific advances by others, you are encouraged to detail that as well.” 




